
FISHERGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL  
 

Internet Policy for Pupils 
 
Our school has provided mobile devices with access to the Internet to help our 
learning. 
 
 
These rules are to keep everyone safe and help us be fair to others. 

 I will not go in other people's files and folders 

 I will only use the computers for schoolwork, homework and general educational 
purposes. 

 I will only use a memory stick if I have permission from a teacher. 

 I will only e-mail people I know or that my teacher has approved. 

 Any messages I send will be polite and sensible. 

 I will never give home addresses or phone numbers. 

 I will immediately report any unpleasant material on my screen to a teacher. 

 I will ask for permission before I print anything. 

 I will only use the search engine that my teacher has told me to. 
 
 

By following these rules we will keep each other and ourselves safe. Not 
following these rules is unfair to others and could put people in danger. 
 
 
 
Be Smart when using the Internet. 
 
 
 
Signed By: _____________________ (Chair of Governors) 
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